
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Chipley Station - Discussion 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
Tuesday, May 13, 2025            Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
It has come to our attention that Chipley Station's plan included parking spaces extending to the west side 

of their property line, which includes approximately 8.5 parking spaces, while the city had originally 

approved only 6 parking spaces in the land lease agreement. Owners Steve Storlie, Jeff Dexter, and Mike 

McDonough from Chipley Station would like to discuss this discrepancy with the City Council and seek 

a resolution. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
Discussion. 

 

 

 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
 

 


